Wow! Where did the summer go?

Feeling a little unsure of what to do to get prepared for next week? Never fear! We have 10 simple steps you can take today for "Back to School" success!



BOOKMARK OUR WEBSITE www.lynnfrippspac.com

Order Hot Lunch, get the latest news, read the meeting minutes, and check our calendar of events with key dates, school closures, early dismissals and fundraisers!



SIGN UP FOR WEEKLY EMAILS

We send out upcoming events, fundraisers, and reminders every Sunday to ensure you're ready for your week ahead! All we need is your email address. Sign me up now!



GET TEXT REMINDERS

Sometimes we need a little reminder the night before, or morning of! Get last minute text (or email) reminders by texting @lynnf to 778-651-5301



"LIKE" US ON FACEBOOK

Have a question or suggestion? We use our Facebook page regularly to connect with the local parent community while keeping you up to date! <u>Like us on Facebook!</u> (Lynn Fripps Elementary PAC)



SYNC TO OUR ONLINE CALENDAR

Check out our calendar on the website and click the handy SUBSCRIBE button below the monthly grid to import into your own personal calendar program.

Supports Outlook, Gmail, Apple Mail and more!



EMAIL FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Lynn Fripps Elementary has a website where you can enter your email to receive school updates as soon as they come out! Go to this page & enter your email in the left column.



MUNCH-A-LUNCH ACCOUNTS

On September 12th, our Hot Lunch service opens for business! Create one account per student and order lunches, sign up for Popcorn Day, pay for fundraisers, and purchase event tickets-- No paper required!



LYNN FRIPPS ELEMENTARY PHONE

604-888-1075

Need to get in touch with the school? Add this number to your contacts and be sure to call the school if your child will be absent for part or all of the day.



CONNECT IN PERSON

Join us Tuesday morning Sept 5th for our Parent Pit Stop-- Coffee & Donuts on the house! Sept 21st is our annual Meet the Teacher BBQ and Sept 28th is the first general PAC Meeting... Please come and say hi!



CHECK THEIR BACK PACKS

As much as we do online, paper newsletters and forms often come home with students. This year, our monthly newsletter will include a fridge-ready calendar of events! Be sure to empty those backpacks regularly.:)